
Dear Students, 

It’s official now that we won’t be back in the music classroom for the remainder of the year. For
this reason I’m sad to announce that Musicville and Disney Review are both cancelled. We may be able
to revisit these programs next year, but it will all depend what the structure of music class looks like 
when we get back from Summer Vacation. 

I know this is a sad news. I am so proud of all the hard work you all put into these shows, and I 
wish I could see you all on stage singing and acting. I miss your smiling faces and I hope we’ll be able 
to see each other soon. 

For now I want you all to take a breather and focus on this transition so for this week just work 
on your Music Bingo board. Find music wherever you go, and keep singing!

Mrs. Shaddinger


